
PUBLIC HEARING
The Harvard Select Board will hold a public hearing remotely via Zoom 
on Tuesday, August 22, 2023, at 7 p.m. to consider the one-day liquor 
license application filed by Lost Shoe Brewing and Roasting Company 
(in accordance with MGL Chapter 138, Section 14). The request is for 
an event to be held at the Harvard Alpaca Ranch on Saturday, Sept. 2, 
2023, from 5 p.m. to 9 p.m. To view a copy of the application contact 
Julie Doucet in the Select Board Office.
Meeting participation instructions will be listed on the meeting agenda 
posted on the Town of Harvard’s website at least 48 hours prior to this 
meeting. Any persons interested or wishing to be heard regarding this 
matter should appear at the designated time and place or may submit 
written comments no later than 12 p.m. on the date listed above to Julie 
Doucet in the Select Board Office at 978-456-4100 ext. 312 or by email 
to jdoucet@harvard-ma.gov.

Julie Doucet, Executive Assistant
Harvard Select Board
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